
From: Sierra Acton <
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 8:56 PM
To: EAD <EAD@cvrd.bc.ca>
Cc: Amber Champ <
Subject: Fwd: Against Appilcation No. RZZ23B801 3068 Renfrew Rd /PID:006-410-065 
Importance: Low

Begin forwarded message:

From: heather todd 
Subject: Against Appilcation No. RZZ23B801 3068 Renfrew Rd /PID:006-410-065 Date: 
October 14, 2023 at 3:04:14 PM PDT
To: "Sierra Acton

Dear Sarah Acton, 
Our names are Roy and Heather Todd. We live right beside this 
proposed subdivision. We are strongly opposed to having it rezoned to
residential. Due to the facts that we  have a well that has a flow of 2 
gallons a minute and we are concerned this subdivision will use up all 
the ground water and the well will go dry. There is fish bearing stream 
on the property all so and this development  will damage the fish 
bearing habitat. The infrastructure out is not conducive to more traffic 
and we are not served by  public transportation and it will become more 
congested and inconvenient for those that do not have vehicles. Again, 
we are strongly opposed.

Thank You
Roy and Heather Todd

Supplemental Information Received
Re: Item R4 Application No. RZ23B01
(3068 Renfrew Road/PID: 006-410-065)
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